## **OREGON FACILITIES AUTHORITY**

Gwendolyn Griffith Executive Director

April 12, 2021

## April 12, 2021 OFA Meeting <u>CANCELLED</u>

There will not be an OFA Meeting on April 12, 2021. The next OFA meeting will be **April 26, 2021** at 10:00 AM in Portland, OR. Further details about the meeting will follow.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call or email me.

Thank you, and looking forward to seeing you later this month.

Gwendolyn Griffith Executive Director

For additional information, please contact:

Gwendolyn Griffith, Executive Director Oregon Facilities Authority 888 SW Fifth Avenue, Suite 1600 Portland, OR 97204 Telephone: (503) 802-5710

Email: OFA@tonkon.com

This is for public information only, not for publication as a "Legal Notice"

 $034439 \\ \verb|\\00001\\ \verb|\\12225099v1|$ 

888 SW Fifth Avenue, Suite 1600 Portland, OR 97204 (503) 802-5710 www.oregonfacilities.org/